
 

Warrington Toy Museum 

 

Date 16th january 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Team 1  will be taking a trip to the Warrington Toy Museum  on Friday 20th January 2017. During 

our trip the children will have the opportunity to explore toys from the past.  

The children will leave school by coach at approximately 9:00am and will return at 2.30pm. Please 

ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform. A donation of £5 per child is requested for 

the trip, which we would ask you to pay when you return the permission slip below. Your child will 

need to bring a packed lunch in a clearly labelled disposable plastic bag. If your child is entitled to 

a free school meal and you would like them to have a school packed lunch,  please indicate on the 

reply slip below. 

Please sign and return the attached consent form by Wednesday 18th January  to allow your child 

to attend this exciting and educational excursion. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Hankinson 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________

__ 

 

Team 1 trip to Warrington Toy Museum 

 

Name of child: .......................................................................             Class: ....................... 

 

I enclose a payment of £             

 

My child would like a school packed lunch   

 

Medical conditions:  …………………………………………………………………………………...  

 

Emergency contact number:............................................................................ 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………. 

 


